
A Letter of Appreciation 
 
 
Dear Madam Nishat Unnisa, 
I want to express my sincere gratitude for all the efforts you have taken during this 
academic year. From day one, my youngest daughter Zakirah  Zakir Ahmed, Class-
II(A), enjoyed each and every class of yours and used to look forward to go to 
school every day.  
 
However, by making the lessons innovative, you not only helped her in getting 
good scores, but also developing a good character. I also thank you for 
encouraging her to participate in many activities.  
 
I thank you once again for all the wonderful work you have done and wish you all 
the best for your future endeavors. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Prof. (Dr.) Zakir H. Ahmed 
Professor, Department of Mathematics and Statistics,  
College of Science, Building No. 313, 
Al Imam Mohammad Ibn Saud Islamic University (IMSIU). 


